
To	whom	it	may	concern:	
	
My	name	is	Stephanie	Coronado-Montoya,	and	I	have	resided	in	the	Peter-McGill	area	for	a	
couple	of	years.	TO	give	you	a	little	of	background,	I	am	a	young	professional	who	works	in	
downtown.	My	apartment	is	located	on	Atwater	and	Sherbrooke,	and	I	have	lived	her	for	a	
couple	of	years	because	it	is	an	excellent	location	close	to	my	job	and	where	I	spend	most	of	my	
free	time.	The	area	is	wonderful—its	location	is	ideal,	neighbors	are	always	respectful,	there	are	
plenty	of	things	to	see	nearby	(Mount	Royal	Park	and	Lachine	Canal	being	amongst	my	favorite	
sights),	and	it	feels	very	safe,	even	late	at	night.	
	
I	love	the	neighborhood,	but	it’s	not	to	say	there	aren’t	improvements	that	could	be	made	to	
the	area.	For	example,	I	would	really	love	to	see	more	green	areas.	We	are	surrounded	by	
buildings	everywhere,	and	it	would	be	wonderful	to	breather	some	purer	air,	have	a	healthy,	
safe	space	where	we	can	exercise	in	nature,	despite	being	in	the	city.	The	parks	we	have	nearby	
are	fairly	small,	and	I	often	find	myself	going	to	other	neighborhoods	just	to	enjoy	their	green	
spaces.	Westmount	Park	is	an	exemplary	park,	that	is	beautiful	year-round	and	offers	sports	
facilities	(soccer	fields,	for	example)	that	incentivises	us	to	visit	this	park	often.	It	would	be	
wonderful	if	the	Peter-McGill	area	were	t	develop	more	spaces	like	these.	
	
I	really	appreciate	your	time	in	reading	this	letter	and	considering	my	opinion.	
	
Have	a	wonderful	day,	
Stephanie	Coronado	
	
	


